Hi Kate,

No, the same comment will apply to both.
Thanks for enquiring-

Kind regards,

Hugh

On 27 Feb 2017, at 13:30, Henry, Kate wrote:

> Hi Hugh,

>

> Does this comment cover the planning application too (2017/0414/P) or will you be making
separate comments on that application?

>

> | look forward to hearing from you.

>

> Kate Henry

> Senior Planning Officer

> Dear Kate Henry,



>

> The committee has no comments on the application except to thank the applicants for taking
part in a useful consultation exercise with the committee during the development of the proposal.
>

> Kind regards,
>

> Hugh Cullum

>

> for

> Bloomsbury CACs

> This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright
protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



